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Carolina Power and Light Company
(JWTN:- Mr. E. E. Utley

Senior Executive Vice President
Power Supply and Engineering

and Construction
P. O. Box 1551
Raleigh, NC 27602

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-325/88-06 AND 50-324/88-06

Thank you for your response of April 8,1988, to our Notice of Violation, issued
on March 10, 1988, concerning activities conducted at your Brunswick facility.

In your response, you admitted violation Examples I through 3 and Example 5, and
partially denied Example 4. Subject to a future review of supporting records,
we concur with your partial denial of Example 4.

Your response to Example 5 states that numeric limits for abnormal or erratic
data (stroke times) will be established by an Engineering Evaluation Report
(EER) but it is not clear how the limits will be established. Based on a
telephone conversation between Messrs. Wheatley and Enzor of your staff and
Mr. Girard of our staff on April 14, 1988, we understand that the limits to be
established by EER should not be confused with the 25/50% limits in your
response and that, as further clarification, you will provide a copy of the
associated EER to this office by May 3, 1988.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

l |
Alan R. Herdt, Chief
Engineering Branch
Division of Reactor Safety

cc: tM W. Howe, Vice President
Brunswick Nuclear Project

L&f R. Dietz, Plant General Manage,

bec: (See page 2)
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Carolina Power and Light Company 2

bec:yCResidentInspector
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
State of North Carolina
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